
 

 

 

Oct 2014 - Dec 2014  

Every year, all Keiser Campuses participate in a fundraising campaign 
to benefit the Cystic Fibrosis Foundation. Though the Daytona Beach 
KU Campus is not the largest, we have been a top fundraiser for the 
past two years because of the generosity of our students, faculty, and 
staff. Thank you for your continued support - Let’s go Team Daytona!   

There are a few ways you can help us raise funds for Cystic Fibrosis: 
 Dress Down on 10/16 - $2/ students, $3 faculty & staff 
 Donate gifts in kind for our gift baskets raffle (see Lynne Carr) 
 Donate a monetary donation to the cause 

 

 

Team Daytona kicked off the month of October by  

wearing Pink in honor of Breast Cancer Awarness Month.  

Additional activities include a Pink Wreath Door  

Decorating contest and Pink Treats Day on  10/14  



 

 

Students, Alumni, Faculty, and Staff - Drive your 
Keiser Pride! See Student Services to reserve your 
Keiser University license plate.  Not only will you  
receive a free T-shirt, but students who sign up  
before October 31st will be entered into a drawing 
for a $50 gift card to the bookstore. Credit can be 
used towards book purchases! 

Say hello, and get to know, new faculty and staff. Welcome to KU! 

 Hi everyone! I am the new Program Director and         

Clinical Coordinator for the Medical Assisting Program           

here at Keiser University.  I am a former graduate with 

my Associate of Science in Medical Assisting and my 

Bachelor of Science in Health Care Management. My 

future goal is to work towards my Master of Science 

majoring in Management. I am a current Registered 

Medical Assistant through the American Medical Tech-

nologists. I have been working in the field as a Medical 

Assistant for over 6 years working in Clinical Research, 

Oncology, and was a Lead Medical Assistant and Train-

er in Family Practice and Geriatrics. Working with pa-

tients is a passion of mine and I love to help people. Now I have the opportunity to further extend 

that and work with students to become successful in the field. Some things I enjoy are the beach, 

boating, sports, exercising, eating sushi, being crafty and spending time with family and friends.  

Hello! My name is Dr. Maggie Vivoda and I am the Associate Dean of Academic 
Affairs here at Keiser University, Daytona Beach Campus. I have worked in the 
Keiser system for approximately four years and have really enjoyed working 
with this great organization. I started at Keiser University as an Adjunct  
Business Instructor and I soon became a full-time Business Instructor, then a 
Program Director for Accounting, Business, Health Services Administration, and 
other disciplines. Prior to working at Keiser University I was employed in the 
Allied Health field as a Registered Dental Hygienist and in the real estate  
industry as a Licensed Real Estate Broker. 
Educationally, I have earned several degrees: AA, AS, BA, MBA, and a  
Doctorate of Management degree. I believe education is a way to achieve the 
lifestyle you desire and that education is something no one can ever take away 
from you. I value education and I have always worked to inspire others and to 
help other individuals achieve their goals. 
I am a native of Florida (Miami) and a fan of the Orlando Magic and Miami Heat basketball teams.  
In my spare time I enjoy going on cruises, traveling, reading James Patterson novels, and  
investing in the stock market. 
I look forward to working with each of you! 



All Keiser University Campuses will be participating again in the Annual Toy Drive to 

benefit Operation Homefront. Toys are donated to children of Veteran Families in time 

for Christmas morning. Ways you can help are: 

 Take a donation box to your place of work or church 

 Volunteer to help during the kickoff event (mid-December) 

 Ask family and friends for a toy donation 

See Student Services to get involved!  

OCTOBER 16 - Dress Down Day for Cystic Fibrosis! $2/students, $3 faculty/staff 

OCTOBER 20 - Blood Drive on campus, 10am „til 3pm 

OCTOBER 27 - Term C Classes Begin 

OCTOBER 29 - Open House, “Scare Fair” 6pm - 8pm 

OCTOBER 30 - Costume Contest or Wear Pink! 

OCTOBER 31 - Cystic Fibrosis Raffle Drawing  

 

NOVEMBER 6 - LDP Seminar “Networking” at 1:15pm 

NOVEMBER 24 - Term D Classes Begin 

NOVEMBER 27 thru 30 - Thanksgiving Break! 

 

DECEMBER 1 - Return to Class 

DECEMBER 20 thru JAN 4 - Holiday Break!  



         Daytona Beach Campus remember 9/11       Our library is our #1 recycler!  

 

 

  The KU Eagle celebrate Constitution Week with the Students!            RT Students made their Pinning Cake 

 


